
We have been learning 
about…

15th September 2023



We went into 
the wildlife 
garden and 
picked apples 
from the apple 
trees.



We voted to decide what we would 
do with the apples.  Apple juice or 
apple pies?





How did you make your apple 
pies?



How did you play 
the shape snap 
game?



We have been learning how to 
‘copy me’ and ‘1-2-3 show me’ so 
we are ready for our first phonics 
session on Monday!



We have been learning how to use the doodlemaths app and exploring size, length and 
subitising using the unifx cubes. 



We have been developing our 
perseverance and resilience through 
tessellation.  The children needed to fill 
the board without leaving any spaces.  
It is VERY tricky!



We have bee learning to use the key stage 1 playground safely. 



We have been 
taking care of 
lots of living 
things in the 
Reception class 
this week.  



What 
else did 
you 
learn 
about 
this 
week?



Homework will be posted on 
Seesaw.  Please check your 
homework books for your 
new Seesaw code.


